
 

AIB Announce Change in Interest Rates 

13th October 2000 

Following the recent moves in ECB rates on 31st August 2000 and 5th October 2000, AIB 

Bank has announced that it will implement changes in interest rates with effect from close of 

business on Monday 16th October 2000. 

The changes in interest rates will mean that AIB remains highly competitive for mortgages, 

loans and deposits with the impact of the changes distributed evenly between borrowers and 

savers. 


